Robinson, Tony

From: Robin Green [Robin. Green@bentoncountyar.gov]

Sent: Wednesday, December 11, 2013 03:24 PM

To: Robinson, Tony

Cc: Doug Schrantz; Xollie Duncan: John Scott; Thomas Smith: Brad Karren:
judgeyeargen@windstream net; bbryan@co.washington.ar.us; brown1 970@prodigy .net

Subject: Funding Structure for Court Reporters and Trial Court Assistants

Dear Mr. Robinson,

Thank you kindly for your letter of November 25 and your invitation to comment or provide information
regarding the funding structure for court reporters and trial court assistants.

Having conferred with the other circuit judges in this district, it is our understanding that a sub-committee of the
Judicial Council will make a presentation at your December 18" meeting. As Administrative Judge for the 19"
Judicial District-West, | am authorized to state that we support their recommendation.

We have no further information or separate comment to submit, though we sincerely thank you for the
opportunity.

With best regards,
Robin Green

Robin Green

Circuit judge

19% Judicial District- West
Benton Countg Courthouse
I00 NE“A" Street
Bentonviue, ART712
(479) 271-1026
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